
Congratulations! 
Sheridan School District 

 
Oregon Department of Education – Child Nutrition Programs 
is proud to announce that as of March 2013, you are eligible to 
receive the performance based six cent reimbursement. 

 
Thank you for your dedication in supporting the growth and 
development of Oregon children so they will reach their highest 
potential for lifelong learning, health and well-being.              
 
 
 

  
                                                                     
 Heidi Dupuis, Manager School Nutrition 


